

Ballyboden St. Endas GAA Camogie and Ladies Football Club CLG Baile Buadáin Naomh Eanna





In this issue:

Dublin Minors through to All-Ireland SF

Camogie Update - Knocklyon Parish Sponsorship Launch

<u>Ladies Football - Blitz</u>

Hurling Championship News

Dublin V Monaghan

Wedding Bells

Sportsprophet - New Leader!

Golf Classic 2014

Boden Summer Camp & Schools of Excellence

Lotto Draw Summer Break --- Reminder







Dublin Minors through to All-Ireland SF



Congrats to Bodens Colly Basquel, Warren Egan, Shane Clayton, Barra McGarry and coach Mark Fee and all the Dublin minor football panel as they beat Cork by 2-14 to 1-13 to reach the All-Ireland Semi-Final where they will face Donegal.

Camogie Update - Knocklyon Parish Sponsorship Launch



Camogie News Tuesday 4th August 2014

Many thanks to Fr. Eanna O'hObain PP Knocklyon Parish for continued sponsorship of the camogie section. This is the seventh year running Knocklyon parish have been proud sponsors of the camogie section. Fr Eanna is pictured with Danny Griffin sponsorship manager and some of the senior camogie players at the recent launch of the sponsorship with Brendan Moran, Gerry White camogie chairman, Richie Sweetman and players and mentors from the camogie section.

We wish Sarah Lambert good luck this coming Saturday when she plays for the Dublin U16B's in the All-Ireland semi-final V Derry at Iniskeen, Monaghan with throw-in at 2.30pm.

Busy Summer for U12's!

The U12's have had a busy time in July. After a very successful Mini All-Ireland Blitz, twelve girls represented the club in the "Alan Cregan Tournament" on the 5th July at the Erin's Isle ground. Ground hurling only. The twelve girls that togged out were Stephanie Hamm, Niamh Ryan, Lucy O'Connor, Lily Wende-Doyle, Jemma Hayes, Grace Wright, Ella Thompson, Ciara Lynch, Ciara Gorman, Ciara Doyle, Caragh Brennan and Caoimhe NicEacháin. The team played extremely well in the group stages and qualified for the Cup Semi Final where we played the hosts, Erin's Isle. It was a tough match and went to extra time where we lost by a late score. The girls did Ballyboden St Endas proud and displayed excellent hurling skills throughout the competition.

On the 19th of July we were asked to represent the club at the half time interval for the Dublin vs Wexford game. The girls lined up to welcome the teams onto the pitch at Parnell Park. At the interval the Camogie President, Aileen Lawlor and Tracey Rivera From Na Fianna San Diego USA were presented with flowers from Claire Guilfoyle, BBSE, and a player from BSJ to mark the 110 Anniversary of Camogie.

Our girls also took part in the School of Excellence run by the Club as well as joining forces with U13 Camogie to continue training, every Wednesday evening over the summer. Many thanks to James Murray for the kind invitation to join U13 training sessions.





Stephanie Hamm, Niamh Ryan, Lucy O'Connor, Lily Wende-Doyle, Jemma Hayes, Grace Wright, Ella Thompson, Ciara Lynch, Ciara

Ladies Football - Blitz

While there are still a lot of teams enjoying their summer break we would like you to make a note of the following date. The 2nd Ladies Football Blitz will take place on Saturday 27th September in Cherryfield. This is the eve of the Ladies Football All Ireland and because of this there will be no Championship games fixed for this weekend. Following the great success of the event last year, it is hoped that this year will even be better. It will be one of the highlights in the Ladies Football Juvenile Calender. The event is open to girls from under 11's upto under 16. Girls who wish to take part will be notified of all details by their mentors in due course.

Congratulations to the Snr team who had a great win last Wednesday against Parnells on a scoreline of 3.13 to 2.12. Having been behind at half time by 9 pts to 7pts, it was a fantastic all round performance to get such a result. Senior debut for Beth Molloy who did extremely well against very tough opposition. Friendly game tomorrow in PUM against st ultans of Meath at 7pm.

Hurling Championship News

- The CCC have announced that the Senior Hurling Championship will resume on the weekend of the 14th September. Quarter finals are on the 28th September. The Semi finals are fixed for October 12th with the final on the weekend of October 26th. We resume with a game V Kilmacud Crokes.
- Defending Minor Champions, Ballyboden St. Enda's have been drawn in a group with St. Vincent's, Whitehall Colmcille and Clontarf. Cuala, Kilmacud, Na Fianna and Naomh Fionnbarra make up the other group.
- Our second Minor team play in the "C" Championship. The group includes Rialto Gaels, Naomh Barróg, Kilmacud Crokes, Raheny and Castleknock.
- Fixtures and dates will follow as soon as they are confirmed by the CCC.

Dublin V Monaghan



As everyone knows the next stage of the All Ireland Football Championships continue on Saturday next 9th August in Croke Park with Donegal V Armagh at 4pm followed by Dublin V Monaghan at 6pm.

So for whatever reason you cannot make the games in Croke Park That's ok. Why not come to the Club instead and watch the games live on the big screen and soak up the atmosphere that the big screen provides.

As a special treat the Club's new bar manager Mick Farrell will provide finger food during the half time interval of the Dublin/Monaghan match *free of charge* to everyone present.

So why not come along and enjoy this unique occasion as the Dubs face the knockout stages in their attempt to retain their All Ireland title.

Brendan Moran

Club Chairperson

Wedding Bells



Congratulations to former Senior Camogie player Fiona Ní Shúilleabháin who was married last week to Wexford man Adrian Sinnott at St Patrick's Church, Monageer. Go gcuire bhur gcupán thar maoil le sláinte 's sonas.

Sportsprophet - New Leader!

A hectic July saw points for World Cup winners Germany, Englands(lack of) progress, Provincial Football & Hurling winners and British Open Golf champion.



The new leader is Dave Kiely on 85 points, followed by George O'Shea on 80. Cork's one and only James Murray is in 3rd place on

74 with Shane Durkin slipping to 4th on 71. Colm O'Neill also had a good month up to joint 5th with Cork lady Joan Spillane on 70 points.

Tony Sweeny & Karen Buckley are next on 69 points, with Joanne Olohan and Linda Lambert completing the top 10.

Next event is the US PGA Golf in a few weeks.

Leaderboard Updates





 $GAA, Camogie\, and\, Ladies\, Football\, Club$



Annual Golf Classic 2014

In Aid Of Coaching & Development

EDMONDSTOWN GOLF CLUB FRIDAY 12TH SEPT 2014

Please support our annual Golf Classic 2014 which will be held in Edmonstown on Friday 12th September. A great day out is planned with the usual mix of fun, prizes, music, food and song and a little bit of golf thrown in for good measure! Please see letter from Chairperson Brendan Moran here and you can download this years brochure by clicking here

Boden Summer Camp & Schools of Excellence



The Biggest and Best Summer Camp in the country begins again in Ballyboden this July. Ballyboden St. Endas Summer Camp continues to be not only the largest summer camp around but also the most enjoyable!! Providing GAA and many other sporting activities for Boys & Girls aged 5-12, it is a camp which puts Fun & Enjoyment as its number one rule! Kids get to keep up their practice, get to meet their friends, make new friends, go on Day trips & get lots of Freebies all in a Safe and Enjoyable Environment!! Click here to download brochure.

Application for the jobs of Summer Camp Coach/Assistant Coach is now closed. Any further queries contact Paul Mc Loughlin at paul.batmc@gmail.com

Ballyboden Summer School of Excellence 2014

Ballyboden St Endas Summer School of Excellence returns this August. The U14 & U15 School of Excellence is on from August 11th-14th. Open to all club players in these age groups the Sch of Ex focuses on Skill Development, Tactical Prowess, Team Play as well as Nutrition and Athletic Development. Application forms for both are available here. **Any further queries contact Paul 0863350136 or Brian 0876998649.**

<u>Click here to download U14 and U15 School of ExcellenceBoden Summer Camp & Schools of Excellence</u>

Lotto Draw Summer Break --- Reminder

The next Lotto draw will be August 18th and the jackpot will be €3000. All online entries are automatically carried over and you can also enter a new payslip for August 18th at any stage throughout the next 3 weeks by clicking the link below.



https://www.locallotto.ie/play.asp?Clb=1&LL_ID=133

Having trouble reading this mail? <u>View it in your browser</u> . Not interested anymore? <u>Unsubscribe</u>